
To: Florida Public Service Commission 
From: Philacom Inc, Richard Cicciu 

This letter is being written to the Commission in response to the Commissions' action reflected in the 
Docket mentioned above, Cancellation of ALEC certificate # 5282. I would like to express to the FPSC at 
this time, that the absence of response from Philacom Inc, is due to extenuating personal circumstances, 
and not the blatant dsregard of the requirements set forth by the FPSC. Philacom Inc has never been an 
"active ALEC" and understands that a minimum RAF is $SO.OO./ year is required. Below you will find a 
list of what it is Philacom Inc., believes is obligated to pay: 

FG 

1997 ............... ..Late Fee ............... ..$6.00 

1998 .min RAF & late Fee ..$70.50 

. . . . . . . . . . . .  ... FKf 1 8 XJKJ min RAF & late Fee ..$62.80 

. . . . . . . . . . . .  ... DERXiT DATE 

'I999 D2 95 -* 
Total . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  ..$13X.50 . ' 

Philacom sent a check to the FPSC with this letter in the Amount of $1 38.50, I did not send a check for the 
fine mentioned in the last certified letter to Philacom Inc, in hopes that the FPSC may find it appropridte to 
reduce the fine from $500.00 to $100.00. 

I 

I appreciate the Commissions' patience and apologize for not being timely in RAF "avment. 

JOHN .R. AND ELIZABETH A. ClCClU 
8 SURF ROAD 561-278-2947 

OCEAN RIDGE, FL 33435 
I 
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